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IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 

HOMELITE CONSUMER PRODUCTS, INC. RECALLS 
ELECTRIC BLOWER/VACUUM 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Objects that are drawn into the unit during vacuum mode can break through the plastic 
housing, posing a laceration hazard. 

The blower/vacuum was sold between February 2012 and December 2012 and  
can be identified by the model number UT42120 or UT42120A.  

 
Consumers should immediately discontinue use of their blower/vacuum and contact 

Homelite Consumer Products, Inc. Customer Service at 
1-800-597-9624 for a free replacement blower/vac. 

 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please 

contact Homelite Consumer Products, Inc. Customer Service at 
1-800-597-9624 or visit www.homelite.com 

 
In cooperation with the U. S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 
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